
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
RE-APPOINT Mike Bruno of Sterling Aviation as the Contra Costa Airports Business
Association representative to the Aviation Advisory Committee (AAC) to a term expiring
March 1, 2016, as recommended by the Buchanan Field Airport Fixed Base Operators. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No Fiscal Impact 

BACKGROUND: 
On November 7, 2012, a letter was submitted to the Director of Airports stating that the
Fixed Base Operator Managers had agreed to have Mike Bruno continue representing the
businesses on the Airport on the Aviation Advisory Committee. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
The Contra Costa County Airports Business Association will not have representation on the
Aviation Advisory Committee regarding Airport matters that could affect their businesses. 

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT: 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   01/08/2013 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Beth Lee, (925)
646-5722

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    January  8, 2013 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Carrie Del Bonta, Deputy

cc:

C. 31

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Keith Freitas, Airports

Date: January  8, 2013

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Contra Costa Airports Business Association Re-appointment to the Aviation Advisory Committee



Not Applicable 
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